
 

 

 
Team Rushden - United we stand, divided we fall  

Dear Parent / Carer 

Welcome back to the Summer Term, we hope that you 

have had a good Easter break. It has been a grand start to 

the term already with 100 pupils receiving a special reward 

and visiting the cinema at Rushden Lakes.  

Over the Easter break we received excellent BTEC results 

for some of the year 10 and year 11 pupils, it should give them the boost 

they need. Year 11 and Year 13 will begin their exams at the start of May. 

Many are finalising their pieces of coursework so they can really focus on 

the examinations ahead. Getting into good routines now is crucial with no 

last minute cramming. 

In my assembly this week it was good to share so many highlights from 

the last half term and we are really looking forward to what this term has in 

store. We discussed relationships and the importance of Team Rushden, 

co-operating and working together. We also discussed the dangers of 

social media and how your digital footprint stays with you.  

Please have a quick read of this information taken from the ‘kidshealth’ 

website to see how you can help your children to be smart about social 

media. This is something that we must continue to address together to 

keep them safe. 

What Can Parents Do? 

It's important to be aware of what your children do online. But snooping 

can alienate them and damage the trust you've built together. The key is to 

stay involved in a way that makes your children understand that you 

respect their privacy but want to make sure they're safe. 

It's important to: 

• Be nice. Make it clear that you expect your children to treat others with 

respect, and to never post hurtful or embarrassing messages. And ask 

them to always tell you about any harassing or bullying messages that 

others post. 

• Think twice before hitting "enter." Remind them that what they post 

can be used against them. For example, letting the world know that 

you're off on vacation or posting your home address gives would-be 

robbers a chance to strike. Children also should avoid posting specific 

locations of parties or events, as well as phone numbers. 

Continued on the next page... 
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• Follow the "WWGS?" (What Would Grandma Say?) rule. Teach children not to share 

anything on social media that they wouldn't want their teachers, college admissions 

officers, future bosses - and yes, grandma - to see. 

• Use privacy settings. Privacy settings are important. Go through them together to make 

sure your children understand each one. Also, explain that passwords are there to protect 

them against things like identity theft. They should never share them with anyone, even a 

boyfriend, girlfriend, or best friend. 

• Don't "friend" strangers. "If you don't know them, don't friend them." This is a plain, 

simple - and safe - rule of thumb.  

Mrs J Burton 

Principal 

Message From the Principal Continued... 
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We have now subscribed to the parent app for Go4Schools. You can download the app from 

the Apple App Store or the Google Play Store, and have access to your child’s timetable, 

progress reports, attendance and behaviour information at the touch of a button.  

For more information about how to create your Go4Schools Parent Account, have a look at 

the guide at the end of the newsletter. 

Please note, we use Google Classrooms to issue and track homework, not Go4Schools.  

Go4Schools Parent App 

https://apps.apple.com/gb/app/go-4-schools/id1438216501
https://play.google.com/store/apps/details?id=com.hyperspheric.go4schools&hl=en_GB&gl=US


 

 

Please ensure the contact details Rushden Academy has for you are correct. You can do this 

via SIMS Parent Online or via the SIMS Parent App. If you have not received an invitation to 

login, please contact main reception. 

Check Your Contact Details are Correct 

To help with your revision, you may find the following links for the exam boards useful. You 

will be able to access past papers and mark schemes. 

AQA                          https://www.aqa.org.uk 

OCR                          https://ocr.org.uk 

Edexcel/Pearson       https://qualifications.pearson.com/en/home.html 

Exam Board Links 

4 4 

Remember, our canteen is open at breakfast from 8am. 

Canteen Open For Breakfast 

https://www.aqa.org.uk/
https://ocr.org.uk/
https://qualifications.pearson.com/en/home.html
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From Monday 25th April, we are changing the areas that are open at break and lunch. You 

will not be allowed to go past an invisible line between the window to the PE office and the 

entrance to Creative Arts. This means that all of the courts are out of action and ball games 

won't be possible at break.  

At lunch the field will be open for you to use and balls will be available to borrow with a 

deposit, in the same way as operates now. Please take all rubbish with you when you leave 

the field as there will be lessons on there in the afternoon. Unfortunately, if the field is left 

in a mess we will have to close it. The corridor at the side of the Gym with the benches will 

also be out of bounds.  

In the event of wet weather we will open the Main Hall so that you can stay dry and sit in there 

or in the canteen. The weather situation will be looked at every day and a decision made if the 

field is open.  

Field Open at Lunch Time 

Yesterday, 100 of our young people had the opportunity to go down to watch the movie; 

Fantastic Beasts. We would like to thank Cineworld for their hospitality and allowing us our 

very own screen! 

The students were fantastic throughout the whole time and  conducted themselves well 

representing Rushden Academy in our community. These students were awarded this 

opportunity for their attendance and their efforts within lessons whilst also being in the Top 20 

for Achievement Points.  

We have our next attendance reward coming this summer alongside the reward trips. This 

one has no limits on the amount of students who can 

attend so keep an eye out on what it is and how to be 

part of it! It will be announced shortly! 

Rewards Trip to Cineworld 
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The last week of the School Term we had our final interform competition for Year 7 to 10 

students. This was a successful event and we had 50 students take part every day as well as 

our Sports Council leaders delivering and taking charge of the event.  

We have added up the Scores from the Dodgeball and Bench Ball results and the winners are 

shown below.   

Each of the following forms will receive a prize for being the Term winners.  

We look forward to 2 more events this term where scores will continue to be accumulated to 

see who are our term 5 winners.  

Well done to everyone involved.  

Interform Bench Ball Results 

Year 7 Winners: 

7SWE 

Year 8 Winners: 

8CW 

Year 9 Winners: 

9RMC 

Year 10 Winners: 

10SEV 
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Dear Parent/Guardian/Carer, 

We are excited to be working with your child’s school this year to deliver an 

unforgettable summer experience for students in year 11.  

The NCS programme offers young people, aged 16-17, a once in a lifetime opportunity to do something meaningful 

with their summer break, as well as a chance to develop skills and take on new challenges that will set them up for 

adult life. They'll also do something good for their local community, carrying out a social action project to support a 

cause they care about. We've seen first hand what an amazing feeling of accomplishment and increased 

confidence this brings. Throughout the pandemic, teenagers on NCS donated well over 200,000 hours of their time 

to help rebuild their communities after the first lockdown, showing what a difference young people can make when 

they work together towards a goal. 

More information on the NCS summer programme can be found below or on our website; 

Over a period of 2 weeks they will; 

 Meet new people 

 Stay away from home for 5 days 

 Give back to their local community through voluntary action 

 Take on new challenges  

 Develop the skills and confidence to take on their next steps 

 Generate experience for their university application, job/apprenticeship interview or CV and more! 

NCS is all about helping teenagers realise their potential by giving them a taste of independence and loading them 

up with new skills that set them up to achieve their future goals, whatever they may be. And this year, it’s your 

teen’s turn! 

We will be attending the school within the next week to talk more about the NCS programme. We'll answer any 

questions your teen may have and give them a chance to register their interest for the summer 2022 programme. 

When your teen registers their interest in taking part in NCS this summer, we will ask them to share your contact 

details. This is so that we can complete the administrative process required to get them signed up to a programme 

date. When they let us know they're interested, we'll be in touch with you by email or phone to run through the 

steps we need to complete their booking. 

A place on NCS is worth around £1200. However, thanks to government funding for the programme, we only ask 

for a contribution of £50 to cover some basic costs. We want to ensure that everyone can do NCS so there are 

bursaries available if you need some help to cover the cost. Bursaries are available to those who are either:  

• Eligible for free school meals 

• On an EHCP  

• In or have recently left care 

• A young carer 

Go to wearencs.com to sign up or for more information.  Frequently asked questions can be found at 

wearencs.com/faqs. Alternatively, if you have any questions or don’t think these dates will work with your summer 

plans, give us a call and we’ll do our best to help you out: 0800 197 8010 

 

We look forward to welcoming your teen on NCS this summer! 

Warm wishes, 

NCS 

NCS Opportunity 

https://wearencs.com/
https://wearencs.com/faqs
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Today (22/04/22) is Earth 

Day.  

As the climate crisis 

becomes ever more 

serious, each Earth Day 

that comes along takes on 

extra significance.  

Established in 1970 in the 

US, the annual event brings 

together millions of people 

from around the world in 

support of the environment, 

highlighting the urgent 

action we need to take to 

save our planet.  

To support this, we have 

got a selection of our books 

on display that highlight the 

crisis that the planet is in.  

There are also lots of new 

books that have been 

added into the library on 

this subject for our students 

to choose from. 

Happy reading!  

Library Update 

Please can you remind your child to keep an eye on the date in the front of their library book 

as to when it needs to be returned by. Students can borrow the book for two weeks - if they 

need a few more days to complete it then they just need to pop in to get it renewed. 

 

Overdue Library Books 
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The end of March saw our first EVER KS3 Musical 'Matilda' 

take place at Rushden Academy.  

As a Performing Arts Faculty we hope you enjoyed the 

show and we are so proud of all involved.  

Please look at the show pictures in the newsletter and on our Instagram page!  

KS3 Musical 
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KS3 Musical 
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KS3 Musical 



 

 18 18 

KS3 Musical 
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KS3 Musical 
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Drama 

Year 8 Drama students have started to explore 'The Curious Incident of the Dog in the Night 

Time'. Students were shocked when they walked into their drama lessons to see that a crime 

had taken place and they needed to help solve it! Christopher sets out to find out who killed 

Wellington and decides to make a plan to ask his neighbours. Year 8s have been exploring 

character to show this! 

 

Dance 

Year 7 Dance students have begun to look at the Brazilian Dance of 'Capoeira'. Capoeira 

which is a Brazilian martial art that combines elements of dance, acrobatics, and music. 

Students have started to learn origins and the basic steps of the style. Miss Pilgrim and Miss 

Grainger were really impressed to see how well Year 7 Dance students were getting on in 

lessons with their new style. 

 

Music 

Year 9 have been re visiting keyboard skills this week, ready to start their new scheme of 

work next week. Students will be starting their independent project which allows them to 

choose their own discipline between performing and composing. 

 

Performing Arts Career of the week: Recording Engineer 

The recording engineer oversees many technical 

and aesthetic aspects of a recording session and is 

responsible for the overall sound of all recorded 

tracks, ensuring that the mixing engineer has good 

material to work with and that the final product 

satisfies the artists and producers. 

Average Salary: £44,195 

Performing Arts Update 

For any students that are interested in taking up instrument lessons this term - please 

get in touch with Mrs Brooks! We currently offer string, piano, guitar, drum and 

singing lessons but if you are interested in other instrument please let us know and 

we will try and source the provision! 

R.brooks@rushden-academy.net 

mailto:R.brooks@rushden-academy.net
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Legally Blonde Update 

The Summer Term is here and we are back into 

Legally Rehearsals. This week saw our cast in a full 

skipping work out going back over 'Whipped into 

Shape'.  

As we are approaching the production, costume has 

been put into motion and cast members have been 

called to try on all different costumes ready for the 

show.  

 

 

 

Blood Brothers Theatre Trip 

On our last day of last term some of our Year 9, 10, 

12 and 13 students went to see Willy Russell's 'Blood 

Brothers'. 

Students had the opportunity to see a live 

performance of a text which is studied in Year 9. 

Students loved the Musical and even more so the 

shocking end scene!  

Performing Arts Update Continued... 
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Performing Arts Update Continued... 



 

 

Are You Eligible for Free School Meals? 

If you are in receipt of any of the following, your child may be eligible for free school meals. 

• Income Support 

• Income based Job Seekers Allowance 

• Income related Employment and Support Allowance 

• Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

• Child Tax Credit, with no element of Working Tax Credit, and a household income below 
£16,190 (as assessed by HM Revenue and Customs) 

• Guarantee Element of State Pension Credit 

• Universal Credit - income dependant 

You can check your eligibility and apply for free school meals through Northampton County 
Council by clicking here. 
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Rushden Academy has a proven track 

record in successfully supporting trainee 

teachers on programmes leading to QTS. 

Many of our staff, past and present, have 

been trained at the school and an even 

larger number have completed main 

placements and second placements here 

before securing teaching jobs elsewhere. 

As a school with a strong and successful 

record for training new teachers to the profession, Rushden Academy works closely with 

School Centered Initial Teacher Training (SCITT) providers to provide fully supported and 

mentored school placements on a variety of routes. 

If you are interested in a new career or are looking for more information about routes into 

teaching, then please contact Gail Brainwood, Director for Learning on 01933 350391 or by 

email: g.brainwood@rushden-academy.net  

Are you looking for a career change? Are you interested in 
training to teach? 

https://northamptonshire-self.achieveservice.com/service/Apply_for_free_school_meals___NNC
mailto:g.brainwood@rushden-academy.net
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Congratulations to the following students for achieving star of the week. 

Stars of the Week 
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Congratulations to the following students for achieving star of the week. 

Stars of the Week 
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Congratulations to the following students for achieving star of the week. 

Stars of the Week 
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Continues on the next page... 
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Go4Schools is the online system that Rushden Academy uses to track student attendance, 

student progress and assign homework tasks.  

Students and parents can access this at home to keep up to date, by checking timetables and 

homework deadlines. Student progress reports will be published through Go4Schools 3 times 

a year.  

Please follow the instructions below to access Go4Schools. 

Student access to Go4Schools 

 Go to the Go4Schools student access page (on the 

top right of the Go4Schools home page) 

 Type in your school email address in the first time 

user box (your computer login in followed by 

@rushden-academy.net) 

 This will send you an email link with your password 

 Login with your new password 

 

Parental access to Go4Schools 

 Go to the Go4Schools parent access page 

 Enter your email address (the one Rushden Academy contacts you on) to the first time 

user box 

 This will send you an email link with your password 

 Login with your new password 

If you haven’t received an email in 5 minutes, please double check you have your email typed 

in correctly and ask them to send the password again. If you have any problems accessing 

Go4Schools do not hesitate to contact the academy. 

Mr P Bocking 

Assistant Principal 

How to Access Go4Schools 
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